Carlsbad, New Mexico
September 28, 1957

New Mexico 0il Conservetion Commission
321 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexieo

Attn: M. L. Armstrong

Dear Sirs

In reply to your letter of September 23 I would like to advise you
that I would like to meke one finel attempt to pull fish out of the
Wildeat well in lot 14, Sec 1-215-27E. If this attempt should prove
unguccessful I will plug well with rig used. All of this to oceour
within the next 30 days at the most.

Will you plesse advise me as to what forms I phould file with you
and how many copies of each? Also if I do not have at present correct
forms where can I obtain some?

Also please forward me your sehedule for plugging this well, leaving
in all casing. We plugged off the bottom of the casing and further down
e small vater strage during time we were drilling several years agoe

I thank you very much for your petience and will endeavor to do my
best to carry out your instructions so that I may either proceed to finish
this well or plug & abandon ite If necessary I will come to Artesia and
work out details of any matter to be suitable to you.

7erely, /

“W//z L 2

Charles Ce Glrry



